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Public Notice 
Kittitas County, Ellensburg WA 

Kittitas County is requesting a statement of qualifications and performance information from firms 
interested in providing professional architectural and engineering services necessary for conducting a 
space need analysis and feasibility study for locating a new courthouse on the Northeast comer of Water 
and 6th Ave, in Ellensburg, Washington. 

Qualification documents may be submitted until 2:00 pm on July 9, 2015 to the Kittitas County Board 
of County Commissioners at 205 West 5th Ave, Suite 108, Ellensburg, W A 98926. 

More information is online at http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/notices/. 

Publish: 
Daily Record: June 5, 12. 
Daily Journal of Commerce: June 5, 12 
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